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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 
 

21.06.24 
 
Auditions for Children in Need Choir 2024 
 
Dear Year 4 and Year 5 parents / guardians, 
 
We have a possible opportunity to represent our school in the 2024 Children in Need choir and have 
been asked to provide a small group of singers for the event. We are very much looking forward to 
being able to share this experience with some of our pupils. We will therefore be having auditions for 
our current Year 4 and Year 5 pupils, as they have asked for Year 5 and Year 6 children to take part 
in October Half Term 2024. 
 
For the audition, we ask that the children prepare using the song ‘Bring me sunshine’ which we know 
very well through singing in assemblies.  
 
As this is quite a quick turn around and we are meeting with one of the organisers next week, 
auditions will be taking place on Friday 28th June. This is next week. 
 
If your child would like to take part, please let the office know by Wednesday 26th June. This can be 
written in a diary or through parent app. 
 
If your child is given a possible place in the choir, we will let you know more information at a later 
date. 
 
We look forward to these exciting singing performances and wish you good luck! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Haughton and the Arts Team 
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